

10 REASONS to bring your child to Sunday School

While sleeping late can be nice, have you considered the benefits of Sunday School attendance for your child. Here are 10 reasons to make it a priority in your family.

- **1. Age Targeted Teaching**: Where else can your kids get Biblical instruction that's focused toward their developmental abilities?
- 2. Friends: In Sunday School, your child will build positive friendships with their peers by discovering God's Word together.
- **3. It's Fun**: Sunday School is not Disney Land, but our teachers do work hard to teach the Bible in ways that are relevant and fun for kids.
- **4. Spiritual Mentors**: A dedicated teacher can be a Christian role model who supports you and helps inspire the faith of your child.
- **5. Systematic Bible Learning:** Our curriculum is designed to give a broad foundation, so children will understand how all the parts of Scripture point to Christ.
- **6. Praying Teachers**: Our teachers consistently pray for your child's faith to grow. Coming to Sunday School gives another occasion for God to answer those requests.
- **7. Big Reward For a Small Investment**: If you're already coming to church, just come a little earlier. That one change will equal over 800 hours of additional Christian teaching before your child graduates.
- **8. Send the Right Message**: Making Sunday School a priority shows your kids that God's Word really does matter more than pillow-time.
- **9. Adult Bible Fellowship**: While the children enjoy their class, you can fellowship with other adults in your own Bible study group.
- **10. You'll Be On Time**: Families who come to Sunday School always get to worship on time. It's the easiest way to avoid being late.

A new year of Sunday School begins September 9. Join us!



Sat., August 18 5:00-8:00pm

We'll just kick back and watch a movie in honor of the new school year. We will eat pizza & popcorn, and hang out in the gym.

The cost is school supplies appropriate for an OCC shoebox gift. Nursery is provided.

Reservations must be made by noon Thursday, August 16.



PNO September 8 5:00-8:00pm

Watch the game. Have a leisurely dinner. We will take the kids. A game of Human Hungry Hippos and Balloon Ping Pong along with some outside playtime and gym time ought to earn them a good night's rest.

Supper is provided.

Cost is socks & t-shirts for an OCC box.



Nursery is provided.

Reservations are required by noon on

Sept. 6

Parents Night Out
Sat, October 20 5:00-8:00
We're going on a Bear Hunt!
Winnie-the-Pooh, Teddy Grahams and a Scavenger Hunt should make this an excellent evening.
Teddy Bears are welcome.

The cost is something cool (a WOW item!) for an OCC shoebox.

Nursery is provided.
Supper is provided.

Reservations made by noon on Oct.18



Parents Night Out

December 1 5:00-9:00

An evening full of Christmas activities for the kids while you shop, dine, wrap or just hang out.

Supper is provided.

Nursery provided.

Cost is toiletries for an OCC box.

Reservations needed by noon on November 29.



LPC Children's Ministry Fall 2018 Page 3



Everyone is invited to LPC's annual Reformation Celebration Sunday, October 28





5:00-7:00pm

Come & enjoy fun for the whole family. We will have plenty of games, tons of candy, lots of fun, food, a great hayride, appropriate costumes (nothing scary) & much more.



Happy Birthday Jesus Party Wednesday, December 12 at 6:15pm

Join us for birthday cake and a celebration of the birth of our Savior.



Children's Choir begins
Wed, October 7 at 6:15.
Preschool Choir - 3yrs (by
9/1/17) - Kindergarten
Children's Choir 1st-6th grade.

Soup and Shoeboxes November 11 6:00pm

Bring your favorite soup to share. We will fellowship as a congregation while we pack and pray over our shoeboxes and share some soup.

Bring your items in at any time.

Pick up a brochure for a complete list of things
to bring.

Lakeland Presbyterian Church.

5212 Lakeland Drive Flowood, MS 39232

Phone: 601-992-2448

Email: tdavis@lakelandpres.org

Visit us on the web at www.lakelandpres.org

We would like to welcome
We have no new babies at this
time, but we are eagerly
awaiting the arrival of a few.

Our goal in the LPC nursery is to provide your child with a safe, clean, loving environment where they can sleep, play and have fun while they are away from you.

If we need to address anything with our ladies Lori, Jazmine, Kennethia, Kristen or Carolyn, please let Amy know.

Please be mindful of our sick policy. If you do not have a Nursery Guideline Booklet, there should be some in the nursery rooms. Illness is one thing we do not want to share.

The nursery has been a happening place over the last couple of months. A new volunteer list is out. If you are assigned a bad date, please trade with someone. Please arrive in the nursery immediately following Sunday School or about 10:30am.

Nursery age children are always welcome to join us for Parent's Night Out events.